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Message:
My name is Emilie Christy, and I've
lived in and Travis County since
2001. I'm was privileged to be able
to spend several long afternoon
here: to participate in the process
of government. Many of my fellow
Texans are not able to skip work,
find childcare and transportation,
to gamble on the Possibility...that
you, Our Elected Officials, might
listen to our voices and take us
into account.
I would like to remind the
legislature that - your actions and
inactions, the laws you pass, for
example, these radically racist
boundary lines that are being used
to further silence our underserved
communities -- They affect every
facet of life for Texans.
I would also like to remind our
Representatives that that word isn't
just a title. It's a job
description. You are responsible for
"Representing the People of Texas".
This is our state govenment, one
that shouldn't be run like a
corporation where people are
exploited for profit. We demand that
our government use the resoures of
the state for all those who call
Texas home. After the recent
flooding in the hill country, as
private citizens led the way through



devastion with mutual aid, disaster
relief, and - Grieving, we need our
lawmakers to prioritize people and
communities. Not political power
plays that divide us.

Thank you for your time.




